
 

  

 

PW11.6.83
 
From: Gough, Pamela 
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee 
Cc: Councillor Grimes; info@cycletoronto.ca 
Subject: Bike Lanes on Lake Shore Blvd West 
Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 1:35:47 PM 

Dear Public Works Committee, 

I am writing to you, as a Toronto District School Board Trustee for City Wards 5 and 6, to ask
 for separated two -way bike lanes on Lake Shore Blvd. West. 

I am supportive of this project and urge you to implement this important piece of
 infrastructure. 

The Toronto District School Board is committed to encouraging active, safe and sustainable
 transportation, and I believe a bike lane on Lakeshore will support these goals and increase
 the safety of our children. I am concerned about the high speeds and volumes of traffic in this
 neighbourhood, and believe the bike lane must be physically separated from traffic in order to
 be safe and practical. 

Thank you for your efforts to create a safer, healthier, greener Toronto. 
Sincerely, 

Pamela Gough, MSc., MT (OISE/UT) 
Trustee, Ward 3, TDSB 
Email: Pamela.gough@tdsb.on.ca 
Tel: 416-395-8787 
Website: www.tdsb.on.ca/Gough 
Twitter: @pamelagough 
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